
From: Commission Secretary BCUC:EX
To: Commission Secretary BCUC:EX
Subject: BCUC Residential Inclining Block Rate Report to the Government of British Columbia
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 3:54:47 PM

The BCUC has issued its independent report requested by the BC Government in response to public
concerns raised about BC Hydro and FortisBC’s residential inclining block (RIB) rates. As you provided
a letter of comment that was considered as a part of this report, we have enclosed a pdf link to the
Report.
http://www.bcuc.com/Documents/Proceedings/2017/DOC_49001_03-28-2017_BCUC-RIB-Rate-
Report.pdf
 
To see all documents submitted as a part of this process, please see the following link: BCUC RIB
Rate Report 
 
Thank you for participating in this process.
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